Congratulations to Prof. Ngaimin
Fellow of the American Mathemati

Congratulations to Prof. Ngaiming Mok, Edmund and Peggy Tse Professor in

Mathematics and Honorary Director of the Institute of Mathematical Research, who
has been elected a Fellow of the American Mathematical Society (2019) for his
contributions to complex differential and algebraic geometry.

2019 Class of the Fellows of the AMS:

https://www.ams.org/profession/ams-fellows/new-fellows
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